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                Spartanburg School District Three 
                  

                                            Steeped in History . . . Focused on the Future   
 

 

 
Dear Parents, Teachers, and Employees: 

 

In compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), our district contracted the 

services of AAA Environmental Services to inspect our schools for the presence of asbestos.  We have 

received a Management Plan from this firm that documents the findings of their inspection and complies with 

all of the criterion required by both the State of South Carolina and the Environmental Protection Agency.  

This plan is available for inspection to representatives of EPA and the State, the public, including parents, 

teachers, and other school personnel and their representatives as required by the AHERA Rule in our 

administrative offices located at 3535 Clifton Glendale Road. 

 

If a copy of this report is desired, it will be provided for the reasonable cost of $.10 per page.  Any questions 

concerning the Management Plan should be addressed to Mr. Bill McPherson, located at the administrative 

offices, who will be serving as our LEA Designee.  You will be notified of any further asbestos related 

developments as the need arises.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill McPherson 

 

Director of Facilities and Grounds 
 


